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Report on Plantation Drive

Student welfare committee organized a plantation drive based on the concept of
“One Student One Tree” for the conservation of water and to control the
pollution.
This drive has been started in university from 23 August, 2019 at agricultural farm '
and it will continue till 15 September, 2019. The University has targeted to plant
about 2000 trees till 15 September on every Friday of the week. In this drive about
80 teaching and 68 nonteaching staff members are also participated. All the
students were advised to nurture the plant already planted by them till the time they
are available in the campus.
Also a special lecture was organized for the students regarding the importance of
Plantation and conservation of water on 23 August, 2019. Prof.(Dr.) P.N Kalla,

Dean Faculty of Agriculture delivered the lecture on the said topic.
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